
January 24, 2021 – National School Counselors Week Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The week of February 1-4 is National School Counselor Week.  Counselors and 
behavior specialists provide valuable services to students and families.  Among 
those provided are; college/career counseling, social-emotional support, and 
liaison to local wraparound services.  Their work is essential to the overall 
success of our students.  Join in honoring our counselors the first week of 
February. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


